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WIRE TO: GOVERNOR JERRY BROWN

STATE CAPITOL

SACRAMENTO, CALIFORNIA

THE BOARD OF SUPERVISORS OF SANTA CLARA COUNTY BELIEVES

THAT THE GASOLINE SHORTAGE AT THE RETAIL LEVEL THROUGHOUT

Santa clara county has created a conditicn of local emergency.

SIMILAR CONDITIONS APPEAR TO BE DEVELOPING IN OTHER BAY AREA

COUNTIES. IMPLEMENTATION OF UNIFORM REGULATIONS SHOULD ASSIST

WITH THIS PROBLEM. WE REQUEST YOUR IMMEDIATE CONSIDERATION

OF THE ADOPTION OF A STATE OF EMERGENCY AND THE ADOPTION OF

A GASOLINE EMERGENCY MANDATORY MARKETING PLAN. WE STAND

READY TO ASSIST IN ITS IMPLEMENTATION.
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